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February 14, 2020 

 
SENT VIA E-MAIL TO:  kyriakides@epic.org 
 
Eleni Kyriakides 
Electronic Privacy Information Center 
1718 Connecticut Ave., NW, Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20009 
 
Re:   17-cv-002047-JEB 
 EPIC v. DHS 
 Release for DHS FOIA Litigation No. 2019-NPLI-00001 
 
Dear Ms. Kyriakides: 
 
Pursuant to the proposed court order, filed on November 22, 2019, we have reprocessed 16 
documents, totaling 94 pages, previously withheld in full.  
 
For this production, DHS reviewed 94 pages. We have determined to release four pages in full. 
Further, DHS has determined to withhold in part four pages, pursuant to FOIA Exemptions 
(b)(5), (b)(6), and (b)(7)(E). We are withholding in full 80 pages pursuant to FOIA Exemptions 
(b)(5), (b)(6), and (b)(7)(E). Finally, six pages require further consultation with another Agency. 
We will notify you when these records are returned to our office.  
     

Sincerely, 

       
      Jonathan R. Padgett 

FOIA Program Specialist 
 
Enclosed: 88 pages 


